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I am writing in support of remaining in standard time year round. The change is 

unnecessary and results in a wide array of inconveniences, especially for families 

with children. My kids' school starts at 730, which means a good chunk of the year, 

they're waking up and going to school in the dark. Standard time would help 

decrease these days. Thank you 


